STATE BAR OF MICHIGAN BUSINESS LAW SECTION

Nonprofit Corporations Committee Report
March 2007

1. Next Scheduled Meeting of the Committee

No date has been set for the next Committee meeting. A meeting of the full committee
will be scheduled when the proposed amendments to the Michigan Nonprofit
Corporation Act have been finalized.

2. Council Approval

None

3. Membership

The Committee is still seeking active members and interested lawyers practicing in the
area should contact a Committee Chair.

4. Accomplishments Toward Committee Objectives

The Legislative Service Bureau prepared draft legislation updating and amending the
Michigan Nonprofit Corporation Act that was based on the Committee proposal endorsed
by the Council in December, 2005. Jane Forbes has been attending meetings of
interested groups reviewing and revising the legislation. State Legislators Steve
Tobocman and Bill Huizinga have expressed interest in sponsoring the legislation. It is
anticipated that the legislation will be introduced in the Spring.

3. Meetings and Programs

None at this time.

6. Publications

None.

7. Legislative/Judicial/Administrative Developments

The Committee continues to monitor proposed legislation regulating charities.

8. Miscellaneous

None

Submitted by Jane Forbes/Agnes Hagerty
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